From: registrar

Sent: June 8, 2017 11:52 AM

To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment_

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 8, 2017 8:27 AM
To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - || G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
William Nicholson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This proposed rate increase is not a good idea. It will make it even harder for anyone in Ontario to
survive. Please reconsider. We are already under an overwhelming burden of electricity costs.

-- Attachment --





